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Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Boyce asked:  
 
How many senior NEHTA executives went to the US for this study tour, what was the tour 
for and what was the cost of the tour? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
NEHTA has advised the Department of Health and Ageing that NEHTA was invited by a 
number of Commonwealth Departments to attend meetings in Washington DC on  
14-16 February 2011.  Three senior NEHTA staff attended meetings and workshops during 
that time with US and other international officials to discuss translational medicine, 
translational health research and approaches to the use of information and communication 
technology in health care and e-health solutions.  
 
NEHTA has advised that while all costs have not yet been fully finalised, the total cost is 
estimated to be approximately $36,000. 


